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NOTICE

Request for Proposals PRBP 2025-DCP-001

Subject: Extension of Submission Period for Questions Due to Technical Issue

Dear Proponents,

We hope this message finds you well.

We would like to inform you that due to a technical issue on our website, the period for
submitting questions or requests clarifications has been extended. The new deadline for
submission is now March 7, 2025 (previously February 28, 2025).

We are actively working to resolve the issue, and the section for submitting questions on our
webpage will be available early next week. We appreciate your patience and understanding
as we address this matter.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Camila Calderon Ferrer
Deputy Director
Puerto Rico Broadband Program
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